Golf Committee Meeting Notes
June 12th, 2023

Those in attendance:   Joe Strange, Pattie Gaddy, Katho Crowley, Tina Winkler, Joe Mills, Stu Hanson, Don Humphries

· Katho resigned as Treasurer.   Stu offered to be interim. 

· Junior golf is starting off well & have lots of participation with CA kids.   Great club!   Parents that walk around with the kids need golf etiquette rules.   

· Spring Fling went well.   More help from committee members for the end-of-day Flighting, prize/gift giveaways and clean up is suggested for future tournaments.     

· “NO CARTS” signage was suggested again for this year to keep golf carts off Seasonal Tee Boxes.


· Memorial Bench needs to be ordered.

· Concern has been brought up by many golfers that the “guest” rates are too expensive.   We are a 9-hole course charging $18.   It costs $19 to play 9 holes on an 18-hole course, which includes a golf cart.   Cost is not reasonable for CA members to bring guests out to play & enjoy a quick round of golf.  

· Lake Forest Golf Tournament is Monday 7/17.   $100 per person.   A flyer needs to be sent out soon & sign-ups need to begin early July.   Who is going to do sign-ups?   Katho will assist with creating a flyer when she is given information from Joe Strange or Joe Mills.  Will Lake Forest employees ice down coolers and get them to designated holes?    And can we eat at the Pavillion so we can get more teams signed up, if desired?   Need volunteers to help with sign-ups, keeping coolers stocked up, selling 50/50, etc.    Who on the golf committee will be helping?   

· The Assessment fees were raised from $400 to $600.  It was explained that this proposal was so that the Board would not have to keep raising costs so CA Members could continue to enjoy everything LSL offers.   Yet year 1, member-owned golf cart fees were raised.   Year 2, member-owned golf cart fees were doubled.   Golf fees were raised.    Is the golf course not receiving any money from the general fund?   

· NEXT GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING IS 7/10.
